Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0012-03 Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company

From: Housing Foreshore <foreshore@housing.gov.ie>

Sent: Thursday 28 April 2022 11:06

To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>

Subject: S0012-03 Dumping at Sea Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company

Licensing,

Thank you for your notification regarding a Technical Amendment request made by the Port of Waterford under
DAS Permit S0012-03, which | have noted.

Yours faithfully,
Patrick O’Neill
Foreshore Section
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